
 

Outdoor Church. 
Never heard of ‘Outdoor Church’!! What is it? Who is it for? 

These may be some questions which come to mind when you hear the words,  

‘Outdoor Church’. 

 

Well, if you would like to explore something different to traditional church, do 

come along and join us as we start a monthly ‘Outdoor Church’ at St Mary’s 

Church Burghfield at 2.30pm on the first Sunday of each month, starting 5th 

February 2023. 

It’s an opportunity for families and people of all ages to gather outdoors and 

enjoy worshipping together in God’s beautiful creation. It is a very informal 

worship, between 30-40 minutes and includes a bible story, outdoor activity, 

reflection, and ends with refreshments.  

Please come suitably dressed for the weather. 

 

If you’d like to know more, please get in touch with Revd Glynn  

RectorSMB@outlook.com or 07979151598 
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